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Dear Pastor & Friends,

We are adjusting to being a family of six and are enjoying our
newest addition to the family. Baby Giorgina is growing
healthy and strong. We have been able to complete most of
her paperwork here and have an appointment at the
Embassy later this month to get her American citizenship.
We ask for your prayers for this trip, as it is approximately 8
hours to the capital city, Buenos Aires, where the Embassy is §
located. '~

It was a blessing to have Brother Jorge Carranza and his
family fill in for us a couple of weeks in June. He is a student
at the Seminary who helped us with the work, and he is
praying about going as a missionary to the province of Jujuy
in Northern Argentina. We are thankful for the influence we
had on him through the local Bible Institute.

Praise the Lord, the church has been moving forward, and it
has been encouraging to see new families join the church.
June and July are normally down months because of the
cold weather, but we have seen the Lord at work. We've also
seen some of our members take on a bigger burden
for missions and want to be more involved in the
work. As a church, we are currently supporting a
mission in Villa Dolores (about 3 hours from our city),
but would like to take on more missionaries.

We are very thankful that the Lord provided a 7-seat
vehicle for our family! This is just what we needed for
our family, and we can use it for the ministry. Thank
you to everyone who gave toward the purchase of
our car, and for those who were praying during this process.
David was able to witness to Emilio, the man who sold us the
car. Please pray for his salvation.

Thank you for faithfully supporting our family and ministry!
God bless you!
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